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  Managing Stakeholders in Software Development
Projects John McManus,2007-03-30 As stakeholder
relationships and business in general have become
increasingly central to the unfolding of
stakeholder thinking, important new topics have
begun to take centre stage in both the worlds of
practitioners and academics. The role of project
management becomes immeasurably more challenging,
when stakeholders are no longer seen as simple
objects of managerial action but rather as
subjects with their own objectives and purposes.
This book will aim to explain some of the
complexities of project management and managerial
relationships with stakeholders by discussing the
practice of stakeholder engagement, dialog,
measurement and management and the consequences of
this practice for reporting and productivity, and
performance within project management.
  Advances in Human Factors, Software, and Systems
Engineering Ben Amaba,Brian Dalgetty,2018-07-19
The discipline of Human Factors, Software, and
Systems Engineering provides a platform for
addressing challenges in in human factors,
software and systems engineering that both pushes
the boundaries of current research and responds to
new challenges, fostering new research ideas. In
this book researchers, professional software &
systems engineers, human factors and human systems
integration experts from around the world
addressed societal challenges and next-generation
systems and applications for meeting them. The
books address topics from evolutionary and complex
systems, human systems integration to smart grid
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and infrastructure, workforce training
requirements, systems engineering education and
even defense and aerospace. It is sure to be one
of the most informative systems engineering events
of the year. This book focuses on the advances in
the Human Factors, Software, and Systems
Engineering, which are a critical aspect in the
design of any human-centered technological system.
The ideas and practical solutions described in the
book are the outcome of dedicated research by
academics and practitioners aiming to advance
theory and practice in this dynamic and all-
encompassing discipline.
  Innovations for Requirement Analysis. From
Stakeholders' Needs to Formal Designs Barbara
Paech,Craig Martell,2008-12 This book presents the
thoroughly refereed and revised proceedings of the
14th Monterey workshop, held in Monterey, CA, USA,
September 10-13, 2007. The theme of the workshop
was Innovations for Requirement Analysis: From
Stakeholders' Needs to Formal Designs. The 10
revised full papers included in the book were
carefully selected during two rounds of reviewing
and revision. These are preceded by the abstracts
of the three keynote talks as well as a detailed
introduction to the theme of the workshop,
including a case study used by many participants
to frame their analyses, and a summary of the
workshop's results. The full papers have been
grouped thematically under the headings Innovative
Requirements Engineering Techniques and Innovative
Applications of Natural-Language Processing
Techniques.
  Information Communication Technologies:
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Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
Van Slyke, Craig,2008-04-30 The rapid development
of information communication technologies (ICTs)
is having a profound impact across numerous
aspects of social, economic, and cultural activity
worldwide, and keeping pace with the associated
effects, implications, opportunities, and pitfalls
has been challenging to researchers in diverse
realms ranging from education to competitive
intelligence.
  Agile Processes in Software Engineering and
Extreme Programming Peggy Gregory,Casper
Lassenius,Xiaofeng Wang,Philippe
Kruchten,2021-06-09 This open access book
constitutes the proceedings of the 22nd
International Conference on Agile Software
Development, XP 2021, which was held virtually
during June 14-18, 2021. XP is the premier agile
software development conference combining research
and practice. It is a unique forum where agile
researchers, practitioners, thought leaders,
coaches, and trainers get together to present and
discuss their most recent innovations, research
results, experiences, concerns, challenges, and
trends. XP conferences provide an informal
environment to learn and trigger discussions and
welcome both people new to agile and seasoned
agile practitioners. This year’s conference was
held with the theme “Agile Turns Twenty While the
World Goes Online”. The 11 full and 2 short papers
presented in this volume were carefully reviewed
and selected from 38 submissions. They were
organized in topical sections named: agile
practices; process assessment; large-scale agile;
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and short contributions.
  Strategic Project Management Corlane
Barclay,Kweku-Muata Osei-Bryson,2015-08-18 Based
on expert practitioners contributions from across
the globe including Brazil, Jamaica, Malaysia,
Pakistan, Thailand, the United Kingdom, and the
United States, Strategic Project Management:
Contemporary Issues and Strategies for Developing
Economies offers modern experiences, best
practices, and tools for individuals and teams
working in pro
  The DNP Degree & Capstone Project Mary
Bemker,Barb Schreiner,2016-02-23 Practical guide
to understanding the DNP degree and to completing
a successful capstone projectClinical, education,
and policy exemplars of successful DNP Capstone
projects illustrate the necessary components and
approach. Provides guidance on publicizing results
and conducting projects as a DNP This textbook
focuses on enhancing understanding, and
characterizing the Doctor of Nursing Practice
degree, and its place in the current healthcare
environment. The book offers guidelines for
planning and conducting all phases of a DNP
capstone project. Examples of successful projects
from varied areas of nursing practice are included
along with practical tips for publicizing capstone
project results to the wider medical community.
  Nutrition and Vulnerable Groups Amanda
Devine,Tanya Lawlis,2019-06-17 Food insecurity is
a complex ‘wicked’ problem that results from a
range of unstable and uncertain physical, social,
cultural and economic factors that limits access
to nutritious food. Globally, 800 million people
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are under-nourished, and around 2 billion are
overweight/obese or have micronutrient deficiency.
These populations are largely positioned in
developing countries where disease burden is high
and impacts health budgets and productivity.
Similarly developed countries, cities and
neighbourhoods are experiencing a greater
emergence of vulnerable populations. This is in
part explained by the change in the food
production and manufacturing, the retraction in
economic climates, the increase in food price, and
in some regions reduced food availability and
access.Vulnerable groups include but are not
limited to migrant populations, Indigenous people,
elderly, pregnant women, those with disability,
homeless, young children and youth. Poor nutrition
at significant periods of growth and development
and during life impact long term health outcomes
increasing non-communicable disease prevalence,
health cost and reducing economic productivity.
  Essentials of Business Research Jonathan
Wilson,2014-01-20 Written specifically for
business students, this best-selling, jargon-free
textbook highlights each stage of the research
process, guiding the reader through actionable
steps and explicitly setting out how best to meet
a supervisor's expectations. Easy to navigate and
full of practical advice, it shows you how to
choose a topic and write a proposal, with easy to
follow tips and detailed screenshots and diagrams.
Key student features include: 'You're the
Supervisor' sections - helps students to meet
learning objectives 'Common questions and answers'
- real-world advice on how to tackle common
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challenges Examples from different types of
international businesses Detailed guidance on
software packages such as SPSS Student case
studies Annotated further reading Accompanied by a
fully integrated companion website designed to
support learning. Free to access, it includes
author podcasts, guides to online tools, links to
downloadable journal articles, examples of
completed projects, PowerPoint slides and
students' multiple choice questions to test
progress. Available on publication:
www.uk.sagepub.com/jonathanwilson2e. A must-have
title for all business and management students;
this is the ideal companion for achieving success
in your research project. Lecturers/instructors -
request a free digital inspection copy here
  Interdisciplinary Research in Technology and
Management Satyajit Chakrabarti,Rintu
Nath,Pradipta Kumar Banerji,Sujit
Datta,Sanghamitra Poddar,Malay
Gangopadhyaya,2021-09-14 The conference on
‘Interdisciplinary Research in Technology and
Management” was a bold experiment in deviating
from the traditional approach of conferences which
focus on a specific topic or theme. By attempting
to bring diverse inter-related topics on a common
platform, the conference has sought to answer a
long felt need and give a fillip to
interdisciplinary research not only within the
technology domain but across domains in the
management field as well. The spectrum of topics
covered in the research papers is too wide to be
singled out for specific mention but it is
noteworthy that these papers addressed many
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important and relevant concerns of the day.
  Proceedings of the 20th International Symposium
on Management (INSYMA 2023) Werner Ria
Murhadi,Dudi Anandya,Noviaty Kresna
Darmasetiawan,Juliani Dyah Trisnawati,Putu Anom
Mahadwartha,Elsye Tandelilin,2023-11-01 This is an
open access book. With the rapid advancement of
augmented reality, blockchain, and the internet,
the metaverse is now within reach like never
before. Companies are continuously pushing the
boundaries of innovation to cater to the ever-
evolving needs of consumers. They employ a diverse
range of strategies to elevate the value of their
products and stay ahead of the competition.
However, not every company manages to achieve this
feat, often due to resource limitations and the
ability to understand dynamic market trends. The
20th INSYMA (International Symposium on
Management) is bringing you further into the
metaverse. This year’s theme is “The Metaverse and
Beyond: Opportunity or Disaster? New Realities In
Workplaces.
  Requirements Engineering: Foundation for
Software Quality Nazim Madhavji,Liliana
Pasquale,Alessio Ferrari,Stefania Gnesi,2020-03-18
This book constitutes the proceedings of the 26th
International Working Conference on Requirements
Engineering - Foundation for Software Quality,
REFSQ 2020, which was due to be held in Pisa,
Italy, in March 2020. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic
the conference was held virtually in June 2020.
The 14 full papers and 7 short papers in this
volume were carefully reviewed and selected from
84 submissions. The papers are organized in the
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following topical sections: requirements
specification; requirements documentation; privacy
and legal requirements; stakeholders feedback and
training; agile methods and requirements
comprehension; requirements modelling;
requirements visualization.
  Research on the Management of Innovation Andrew
H. Van de Ven,Harold L. Angle,Marshall Scott
Poole,2000 List of Figures. List of Tables.
Preface to the Paperback Edition. Preface to the
Original Edition. Section I: Overview of Research
Program and Methods. 1. An Introduction to the
Minnesota Innovation Research Program, Andrew H.
Van de Ven and Harold L. Angle. 2. Methods for
Studying Innovation Processes, Andrew H. Van de
Ven and Marshall Scott Poole. 3. A Psychometric
Assessment of the Minnesota Innovation Survey,
Andrew H. Van de Ven and Yun-han Chu. Section II:
The Minnesota Innovation Research Program
Framework. 4. The Development of Innovation Ideas,
Roger G. Schroeder, Andrew H. Van de Ve.
  Artificial Intelligence Marketing and Predicting
Consumer Choice Steven Struhl,2017-04-03 The
ability to predict consumer choice is a
fundamental aspect to success for any business. In
the context of artificial intelligence marketing,
there are a wide array of predictive analytic
techniques available to achieve this purpose, each
with its own unique advantages and disadvantages.
Artificial Intelligence Marketing and Predicting
Consumer Choice serves to integrate these widely
disparate approaches, and show the strengths,
weaknesses, and best applications of each. It
provides a bridge between the person who must
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apply or learn these problem-solving methods and
the community of experts who do the actual
analysis. It is also a practical and accessible
guide to the many remarkable advances that have
been recently made in this fascinating field.
Online resources: bonus chapters on AI, ensembles
and neural nets, and finishing experiments, plus
single and multiple product simulators.
  The Ethical Organisation Alan Kitson,Robert
Campbell,2017-09-15 Our ability to live an ethical
life is profoundly affected by the ethics of the
organisations with which we deal and within which
we operate. The Ethical Organisation focuses on
the extent to which it is possible for an
organization to be ethical and the impact this has
on its workforce. The Ethical Organisation applies
ethical theory to functional areas of business,
demonstrating corporate ethical behaviour in a
practical context. The second edition features a
new look at leadership and corporate social
responsibility, with special attention given to
the internet and emerging areas of business. The
authors encourage students to develop their own
approach: in developing and refining their own
ethics, readers will gain the confidence to act in
complex and demanding situations. Key Features: -
Brand new case studies - Ethical dilemmas
explained in an accessible way - New tasks and
assignments challenge readers to apply their
learning and examine their ethical beliefs
Essential reading for Undergraduate and
Postgraduate students with an interest in
corporate strategy, strategic management, business
ethics and CSR.
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  E-Collaboration: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools,
and Applications Kock, Ned,2009-05-31 This set
addresses a range of e-collaboration topics
through advanced research chapters authored by an
international partnership of field experts--
Provided by publisher.
  Strategic Information Systems: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Hunter, M.
Gordon,2009-08-31 This 4-volume set provides a
compendium of comprehensive advanced research
articles written by an international collaboration
of experts involved with the strategic use of
information systems--Provided by publisher.
  Decision Making in Systems Engineering and
Management Patrick J. Driscoll,Gregory S.
Parnell,Dale L. Henderson,2022-10-25 DECISION
MAKING IN SYSTEMS ENGINEERING AND MANAGEMENT A
thoroughly updated overview of systems engineering
management and decision making In the newly
revised third edition of Decision Making in
Systems Engineering and Management, the authors
deliver a comprehensive and authoritative overview
of the systems decision process, systems thinking,
and qualitative and quantitative multi-criteria
value modeling directly supporting decision making
throughout the system lifecycle. This book offers
readers major new updates that cover recently
developed system modeling and analysis techniques
and quantitative and qualitative approaches in the
field, including effective techniques for
addressing uncertainty. In addition to Excel, six
new open-source software applications have been
added to illustrate key topics, including SIPmath
Modeler Tools, Cambridge Advanced Modeller,
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SystemiTool2.0, and Gephi 0.9.2. The authors have
reshaped the book’s organization and presentation
to better support educators engaged in remote
learning. New appendices have been added to
present extensions for a new realization analysis
technique and getting started steps for each of
the major software applications. Updated
illustrative examples support modern system
decision making skills and highlight applications
in hardware, organizations, policy, logistic
supply chains, and architecture. Readers will also
find: Thorough introductions to working with
systems, the systems engineering perspective, and
systems thinking In-depth presentations of applied
systems thinking, including holism, element
dependencies, expansive and contractive thinking,
and concepts of structure, classification, and
boundaries Comprehensive explorations of system
representations leading to analysis In-depth
discussions of supporting system decisions,
including the system decision process (SDP),
tradespace methods, multi-criteria value modeling,
working with stakeholders, and the system
environment Perfect for undergraduate and graduate
students studying systems engineering and systems
engineering management, Decision Making in Systems
Engineering and Management will also earn a place
in the libraries of practicing system engineers
and researchers with an interest in the topic.
  Distributed Computing and Artificial
Intelligence, 20th International Conference Sascha
Ossowski,Pawel Sitek,Cesar Analide,Goreti
Marreiros,Pablo Chamoso,Sara Rodríguez,2023-07-20
The present book brings together experience,
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current work, and promising future trends
associated with distributed computing, artificial
intelligence, and their application in order to
provide efficient solutions to real problems. DCAI
2023 is a forum to present applications of
innovative techniques for studying and solving
complex problems in artificial intelligence and
computing areas. This year’s technical program
presents both high quality and diversity, with
contributions in well-established and evolving
areas of research. Specifically, 108 papers were
submitted, by authors from 31 different countries
representing a truly “wide area network” of
research activity. The DCAI 23 technical program
has selected 36 full papers in the main track and,
as in past editions, there will be special issues
in ranked journals. This symposium is organized by
the LASI and Centro Algoritmi of the University of
Minho (Portugal). The authors like to thank all
the contributing authors, the members of the
Program Committee, National Associations (AEPIA,
APPIA), and the sponsors (AIR Institute).
  Information Systems Project Management David
Avison,Gholamreza Torkzadeh,2009 Includes
appications of both information technology and
production-operations management with a focus on
information systems to demonstrate the real
environment that exists for IS projects.

Embark on a transformative journey with Explore
the World with is captivating work, Grab Your Copy
of Stakeholder Research Software 20 . This
enlightening ebook, available for download in a



14

convenient PDF format Download in PDF: , invites
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